
Join the National Park Service on 
April 9th, 6:00 PM virtually to 
share your thoughts regarding 
design options for the upcoming  
trail extension and safety 
improvements along the parkway!

Enhancements include: 
• Intersection safety improvements at Naylor Road
• Extended multi-use trail along the Suitland Parkway to increase

pedestrian safety & connectivity

The comment period will be open to the public from March 
31st until April 25th at go.nps.gov/Suitland-Trail.

Join Us on April 9th

6:00 PM

We hope to see you there!
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